
F. RESPONSE TO OBSERVATIONS ON DEA BY CENTRAL AGENCIES 
AND PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

In the context of several of the projects in EAMIP, the Department will 
be undertaking work that will result in management improvements that 
respond to observations made by the central agencies and the Public 
Accounts Committee. The specific items dealt with in the following 
pages of this section are: The 1MPAC Survey by the Office of the 
Comptroller General, The 1982 Report of the Auditor General, The OCG 
Validation of the EAMP Phase I and the TWenty-First Report of the 
Public Accounts Commàttee. The final pages detail how EAMIP projects 
are carrying forward the recommendations cf the Report by the Task 
Force on Financial Management. 


